
 

 

 

Notice Date:  April 26, 2022 
To:   CareSource Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject: Billing Updates: Chiropractic Unbundling 
 
 
Summary 
On June 25, 2022, CareSource, in alignment with Medicaid and Medicare NCCI Coding Policy 
Manuals, will deny the following claim lines:  

• NCCI bundling relationships between spinal and chiropractic manipulation and certain physical 
medicine procedures performed in the same anatomic region when they are overridden 

 
Chiropractic Manipulative Treatment (CMT) physical medicine and rehabilitation services described by 
CPT codes 97112, 97124 and 97140 are not separately reportable when performed in a spinal region 
undergoing CMT, per Medicaid and Medicare NCCI guidelines. Physical medicine and rehabilitation 
services performed in the same spinal region as CMT will be denied.  
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please reach out to your Health Partner Representative. 
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